
Mayor’s report to Council, Dec 9th, 2016 

 

Good afternoon Council and Staff 

Since my last report on Nov 18th this year I have attended on Council’s behalf a County Council meeting 
on Nov 30th. 

Craig Kelly is the new director of development and property. He was the CAO in Madawaska Valley. 

On Dec 2nd I attended a meeting of the RMFEO held in Madawaska Valley.  (Barry’s Bay 

We have a new Warden in Renfrew County. Jennifer Murphy was acclaimed to the position as Walter 
Stack withdrew his application.  

The RMFEO is in the process of endorsing my candidacy for ROMA zone six rep. 

This concludes my report. I will be pleased to answer any questions. 

Thank you 

 


